Re-Elect

Mary Wynn Ryan

Park Ridge Park District Commissioner





To keep YOUR Park District green, growing, and cost-effective!

- As President, instituted Pledge of Allegiance at Park District Meetings
- Actively helped lead Park District adoption of business best practices to get maximum "bang for the buck"
- Rigorously led major improvements in customer service, from lifeguard quality to facility management
- Hired responsive, professional, award-winning management
- Worked closely with public to create long-awaited rebuild of outdoor Centennial Aquatic Center
- Achieved cost-effective cleaning, revitalization and restoration of all existing Park District facilities for public enjoyment
- Supported splash pad, historic museum and other amenities in new Prospect Park
- Helped recruit & renew Park Ridge Parks Foundation supporting 100 Trees for 100 Years
- Ensured lighting of Christmas tree in Hodges Park
- Support intergovernmental efforts in flood control
- Collaborate with all Park Board colleagues and staff to achieve results for YOU with accountability to YOU.

Want to know more? Email wynnryan@rcn.com